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Again the Fire Safety signs have been poste in your rooms and if not 

they will be soon, along with an evacuation map.   

Remember you will always be instructed as to what to do, so please 

follow Safety Signs!  Thank you!  Harleigh (your Nurses Assistant) has 

been working on a project to update your post forms that hang in your 

rooms for emergency care needs if necessary.  They are now color 

coded.  Post form stands for Physician Orders for Scope of Treatment.  

Those who have a “Resuscitate/CPR” order will have a green form and 

green circle on it.  Those with a “DNR/Do Not Resuscitate” order will 

have a red form and red circle and these will be posted on the closet 

door next to the front door.  Having these placed in the same location 

will help tremendously in an emergency situation.  Please DO” NOT” 

remove or move them.  These forms will let the staff and outside 

emergency personnel know your wishes.  The color coding system has 

also been placed in your Care plans, to help assist your needs quicker if 

a situation arises.  Thank you to All Residents in compluing with this 

new change!  We continue to strive to make your home a safer place to 

live. Chad your Maintenance manager wants all to know the water 

heater is up and running Great!  I’ve heard hat showers are again 

being enjoyed and Thanks for your patience.  Chad also waqnts you to 

know that if you wish to have your front door to always lock when it is 

closed just let him know and he will take care of it.  Thanks Chad  

 If you are in need of batteries for your Hearing aids see the office we 

have several for FREE!!  

 

 

        KITCHEN  NEWS         
First of all a warm welcome to Laurie!  She says hello to all and looks 

forward to meeting you!  She will be attending next month’s Resident 

Council meeting to get your ideas. She wants to let you know there will 

be some new fresh fruit choices in the fruit bowl! YUM   
 

 

    CONGRATULATI0NS       

 

NASH T. is “Employee of the Month for JULY”.   Nash always comes to 

work with a kind smile and playful spirit! He is truly concerned that 

the food and dining experience is top notched.  He also has a nice voice 

and will be singing a couple of songs with Sean Rodgers in August  

Thank you Nash for wanting to give our residents a wonderful dining 

experience, He is a Team player and great employee!   

 The Resident of the Month is FERN  L.  FERN has been putting 

together Pinochle groups and I appreciate it as we want to keep people 

playing.  Fern volunteers at the Senior center in the community, 

attends several groups, is helpful and a bit of a jokester at times! 

Thanks FERN for being such a Big help and participating Resident! 

  

 
 

 
 

August 2019 
 

 

AUGUST  BIRTHDAYS 

 

 
 

 

 CARLYNE  R.------------08/08 

ANNMARIE  W.---------08/13 
GLADYS  B.--------------08/14 
GORDON  B.-------------08/14 
SHIRLEY  N. -------------08/17 
WILLIAM  K.------------08/21 
 

 
 
 

ENTERTAINMENT 
 

 

  
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

 
 

8/07  Bruce Biggs                 @ 10:45 
8/13  Rolando Ortega          @  2:45  
8/20  Gayle Chapman         @  2:45    
8/26  Spudman                    @ 2:45 
8/27  Sean Rodgers             @ 2:45 

 
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

  
 

 
 

 

STONEBRIDGE  FOOT  CLINIC 

are here on the 3RD Friday 

of the month for a $25 FEE 
 

 


